
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, October 1, 2020 5:00:04 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Muriel Roberts
Submission Time: Oct 1 2020 4:52PM
Email: murielroberts255@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-417-0931
Address: 541 S 7th Ave
Pocatello, ID 83201-5843

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-20-26

Comment: "As a proponent of solar power for everyone, homeowners, businesses, farms,
cities, I want to speak up for farmers for whom solar power can be a very valuable way to
power their business. Clearly the amount of power generated by agricultural solar systems for
irrigation is small and should not affect Idaho Power's total system. Farmers should not be
limited in installing the total amount of power production they need for their operations.
Before accepting Idaho Power's request to close the net metering program, please keep the
public comment period open so farmers have time after harvest to make their voices heard.
Thank you for considering my comments."
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